
Astor Neighborhood Association, Inc. – Mon., October 20th, 2010 – 6:00 PM
Howe Resource Center, 526 S Monroe Ave, Green Bay

 
1)   ROLL CALL

Present: J. Sharp, President; Skip Heverly, Vice President; P. Schleis, Secretary/Treasurer; 
M. VanHandel, J. Danen, C. Kime, J. Schwenk, Janyse Bice-Allen

       Guest: Kevin Heslin

2)   APPROVAL OF SEPTEMBER 2010 MINUTES     
 3)   TREASURER’S REPORT/BILLS for October 2010. We’ll be paying the 2nd year of our 

three year pledge to the MNLC, $500 per year.

M/S/C to approve the Sept. 2010 minutes, and the October 2010 Treasurer’s report.
 

4)   INVITED GUESTS                                                                        
a. Astor Neighbors: Kevin Heslin, interested in observing the Board. 
b. Tony Theisen, Alderperson: absent
c. Officer Paul Van Handel: absent
d. CSI’s: absent

 
5)   ANNOUNCEMENTS & COMMITTEE REPORTS              

    a. Newsletter & Web Site (Printers, Web site, Misc): Jaime has found that Seaway 
(Kevin and Lynn, thanks!)  will be printing the newsletter for free. We’ll need design and 
postage. Julie is interested in design, and MailHaus would be hired to do the mailing.
M/S/C to change our newsletter printing to Seaway, with other options for postage and 
layout.
Astor Outlook articles due by November 15. Skip interested in doing a more fall, rustic 
house kudos.                           

    b. Fox River Parkway Art: Christian has at least four artists that will give a proposal by 
December 31. Functional artwork is preferred.                                              
 
   c. Popcorn in the Park (Clean/tune up popcorn maker): Jesse or Pastor Schleis will 
eventually deliver the popcorn maker to Valley Popcorn, south of Neenah. We paid about 
$273 two years ago, to have this done.                           

    d. Project Porch Light (update): Janyse has written a proposal, for the city neighborhood 
associations to revive this project. Jesse will send Janyse the contact information. The Astor 
Board strongly supports this project. We’d also be interested in publicizing the Lampost 
project. 

    e. Wine Tasting: 2011 is up for discussion at this time.  Two-three houses might be 
available. Perhaps a winter social (at Titletown?) would be easier.
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6)   OLD BUSINESS                                                                                                 
a. Operating Grant: $1000 received from MNLC. Thanks, Jesse and Jaime, for your work 
in securing this annual grant.                                                                                         

            

7)   NEW BUSINESS & OPEN FORUM                                                          
a. Mayflower Preschool: has new director, and would like to promote the preschool more 
as a community preschool. They rent at Union Congregational, but are not part of the 
church. We’d welcome paid advertising from them, but if they had something of 
community involvement, we’d provide some publicity. 

b. Energy audit programs through the city. Jaime will take the information, and write an 
article in the Astor Outlook.                                                                    

 
c. Skip Heverly will be in a Christmas play “The Best Christmas Ever”, at St. Norbert’s, the 
weekend before Thanksgiving. We’re invited!  Also, Skip is offering to take ownership of 
the Christmas light project on Monroe. Ave.  He’ll check into costs. 

M/S/C to authorize at least $500 for the Christmas lights.

8)   ADJOURN, 7:19 PM.           
     

Our next ANA Board Meeting will be Monday, November 15th, 2010 at 6:00 PM, at
Howe Resource Center, 526 S Monroe Ave, Green Bay

 
Respectfully submitted,
Pastor Paul Schleis, secretary/treasurer
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